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By email to: 
tom.mccabe@norfolk.gov.uk 
Copy to: 
kevin.townly@norfolk.gov.uk 

Dear Mr McCabe 

Highways Maintenance Challenge Fund Tranche 28 2019/20 -Approval 
A1122 Marham Major Maintenance 

Following receipt of your completed bid for Tranche 28 of the Challenge Fund, I am 
pleased to inform you that your bid was successful and this letter confirms that Ministers 
have given formal approval to the proposal submitted by your Authority. 

The Department will provide a maximum funding contribution of £2.539 million by 31 
March 2020 towards an estimated total scheme cost of £2.818 million. Your Authority is 
solely responsible for meeting any expenditure over and above this maximum amount 
and any spend in following years. The Department's grant is only available in one year 
but you can carry forward grant funding to future years. 

Funding will be paid as grant under Section 31 of the Local Government Act 2003. I will 
write to you shortly to notify you of the payment of grant and the funding terms and 
conditions. The Government's contribution to the scheme should be advertised in any 
publicity information that you produce. 

If you have any questions about the Challenge Fund please contact me or email -
ROADMAINTENANCE@dft.gov.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

P~O'H~ 
Paul O'Hara 
Highways Maintenance Challenge Fund 
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